

RAMSEY

Church of England School Headteacher: Mr A J Wilcock MA (Cantab)

5th October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 8 Briefing Meeting on Tuesday 17th October 2017

Now that the term is well under way, I hope that your son/daughter has settled back into the routine of the new school year.

As part of this procedure, I would like to invite you to a Briefing meeting on Tuesday 17th October at 7.00pm in the School Hall. The meeting will run for approximately 1 hour and is for parents/carers only. It is an opportunity for us to let you know what we expect your son/daughter to be doing and how you can support them. I will also talk about new initiatives and opportunities at the school.

We would remind you that our main entrance should be used when accessing the school, which is via Hume Way (Highgrove Leisure Centre). Disabled access only is allowed via the Warrender Way gates. Please note, parking within the school grounds is very limited, although pay and display parking is available at the Leisure Centre. Should you require disabled access or have any other special requirements, please inform the school office on 01895 639227, or email office@bishopramseyschool.org in advance.

I look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible on 17th October.

Yours faithfully,

Miss J McLoughlin **Year 8 Director**











Website: www.bishopramsevschool.org

